
Request for Public Comment on the Draft  
Federal Screening Report for the Detroit River 

International Crossing Project, Windsor, Ontario 
Transport Canada, Fisheries and Oceans Canada, and the Windsor Port 
Authority invite public comment on the Draft Federal Screening Report. The 
report relates to the environmental assessment of the proposed Detroit 
River International Crossing (DRIC) Project in Windsor, Ontario. This  
environmental assessment is being conducted to meet the requirements of 
both the Canadian Environmental Assessment Act and the Ontario Environ-
mental Assessment Act. 
You can get copies of the Draft Federal Screening Report and DRIC project 
information by contacting the Transport Canada environmental assessment 
project manager or from the Canadian Environmental Assessment Registry 
website under project number 06-01-18170 at www.ceaa-acee.gc.ca
Please submit your written comments on the Draft Federal Screening  
Report via regular mail, fax, or email by August 7, 2009 to: 
Sarah O’Keefe 
Environmental Assessment Project Manager 
Transport Canada 
Place de Ville, Tower C 
330 Sparks Street 
Ottawa, ON K1A 0N5 
Phone: (613) 990-5473 
Fax : (613) 990-9639 
E-mail: sarah.okeefe@tc.gc.ca 
All comments received regarding the Draft Federal Screening Report are 
considered public information. The Responsible and Prescribed Authorities 
will review and consider all comments received.
Copies of the Draft Federal Screening Report and additional project  
information are also available at www.partnershipborderstudy.com 
For more information on the environmental assessment process, please 
refer to the Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency web site at  
www.ceaa-acee.gc.ca. 


